American Society of Hematology Response to the National Institutes of Health’s (N1H) Request
for Information (RFI1): Recommendations on Re-envisioning U.S. Postdoctoral Research
Training & Career Progression within the Biomedical Research Enterprise (NOT-OD-24-150)

The NIH is soliciting feedback to their REI on Recommendations on Re-envisioning U.S. Postdoctoral
Research Training and Career Progression within the Biomedical Research Enterprise. NIH issued this
RFI as part of its effort to gauge feedback from the biomedical research community to inform
implementation of



https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-24-150.html
https://grants.nih.gov/grants/guide/notice-files/NOT-OD-24-150.html
https://acd.od.nih.gov/documents/presentations/12152023_Postdoc_Working_Group_Report.pdf
https://rfi.grants.nih.gov/?s=6660cc1aa1264f88920cf122
https://rfi.grants.nih.gov/?s=6660cc1aa1264f88920cf122




Recommendation 4 Part 1: Promote training and professional development of postdoctoral
scholars and their mentors.


https://www.hematology.org/about/careers/resources-for-phds

